
 
 

 
 
 

CITY OF MAYWOOD 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULARLY 

SCHEDULED FEBRUARY 16, 2016 MEETING OF THE 

MAYWOOD PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of 

February 16, 2016, of the City of Maywood Planning Commission is 

cancelled for lack of consent, action or discussion items.  The Planning 

Commission will reconvene at its next regularly scheduled meeting on 

Tuesday, March 15, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at 4319 East Slauson Avenue. 

 

 

 

Dated February 12, 2016 

 

 

 

Andre Dupret, Advisor/Secretary 

Planning Commission 

City of Maywood 

 

 

Posted at the following locations: City Hall, Library and City Webpage 

 
 



 


